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To: Andrea L. Oquist, Superintendent 
    
From:  Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 
 
Date: June 14, 2017 
 
Re:   Purchase of Mobile Devices and Carts 
 
 

I would like to discuss the purchase of Mobile Devices and Carts at the next 
Committee of the Whole meeting on Monday, June 19, 2017. I would like to 
recommend the purchase of 4,000 Chromebooks and 100 carts from Presidio 
(formerly Netech) at a total cost of $1,407,100. This purchase will be the second 
round of mobile devices purchased through the 2013 Bond and deployed to all 
schools throughout the District. 
 
A memo with deployment details from Tim Klan, Administrator of Information 
Technology, is attached.  
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